
             Thursday 5th October 2017 
  
This week we have been learning about our eyes.  We enjoyed sharing the story ‘Walking through 
the jungle’ and spent some time writing our own version ‘Walking through the playground’.  The 
children have been busy using their eye sight for a variety of activities such as playing eye spy, 
searching ’Where’s Wally’ books and playing aiming games in PE.  The children have also had the 
chance to use blindfolds to test out what it would be like to not be able to see.  They’ve had to 
trust a partner to help them around obstacles!  We have enjoyed using our role play opticians and 
exploring the investigation table where we have had fun using binoculars, magnifying glasses, kalei-
doscopes and periscopes.  Thank you for everything you have sent in to support us in our learning 
this week!  In maths we have been working on addition.  The children should be able to tell you 
what symbols are needed in an addition number sentence. 
 
Letters and Sounds  This week we have been working on learning to recognise and write the 
sounds g,o,c,k.   
 
Tapestry Thank you for providing us with your email addresses.  We are currently in the process 
of setting this up so that you can use it.  We are hoping to have this completed by half term and 
will inform you when it is up and running. 
 
Lunch This year’s Class R are have very quickly become confident and independent!  They are able 
to make their lunch choices at register time so you no longer need to come in to the classroom be-
fore the bell to move their name.  Please continue to talk to your child about what lunch options 
are available. 
 
Friday 6th October I will be attending a course tomorrow so will not be in school.  Please see Mrs 
Broad if you have any concerns or queries.   
 
Next week we will be learning about Harvest.  We will share the story of ‘The Little Red Hen’ and 
find out about where our food comes from.  We will remember to say thank you to the people who 
provide and prepare our food and create Harvest food baskets.  We will make some bread to share 
(please see me about any concerns with allergies) and have fun at our first Harvest Breakfast on 
Friday 13th October.  In maths we will work with the number 5; partitioning it in various ways and 
recording the associated number sentences. 
 
Weekly Challenge  Use the template in your book bag to record a weekend food diary. 
 

Have a lovely weekend. 
 
 

With best wishes,  
 
 
 
 

Alicia Warren  


